
Friday 16th June 2023 

SUMMER 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

Please find below a list of events that will be 

taking place during this term; 

 
14.06.2023 Y6 Shakespeare Workshop  
22.06.2023 Sports Day 
22.06.2023 Sports Day Lunch & FOPS BBQ 
26.06.2023 Indian Lunch Menu 
27.06.2023 Year 1 Pirate Assembly 
28.06.2023 Nursery Creature Ark 
06.07.2023 Y4 Camp Over 
10.07.2023 BOW Nursery End of Year Celebration 
12.07.2023 Reception and EOW nursery  End of the Year 
Celebration 
12.07.2023 Y4 Royal Armouries 
14.07.2023 Y2 Parent Reading Event 
17.07.2023 Y2 Explorer Day 
21.07.2023 Summer Picnic Lunch Menu 
21.07.2023 Summer Term ENDS 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 
Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

ATTENDANCE  
 
If your child is going to be absent from school 

then please text this number 07891274260. Please note 

that this phone will not be answered for phone calls. This is 

last week’s attendance report for the week ending 

9th June 2023 

NURSERY AM 96.4%  YEAR 3a 93.9 

NURSERY PM 98.95% YEAR 3b 94.05 

RECEPTION a 95.6%  YEAR 4a 92.3 

RECEPTION b 93.8%  YEAR 4b 90.35 

YEAR 1a  98.95% YEAR 5a 95.9 

YEAR 1b  91.35% YEAR 5b 94.7 

YEAR 2a  85%  YEAR 6a 88.65 

YEAR 2b  94.15% YEAR 6b 92.75 

 Totals  93.1%   

Wouldn't you think 90% was a good score!?!? And it is in a 

geography test but not in terms of attendance.  

School target is 94%, we would like to see all children aim 

for 100%.   

94% equates to 12 days absence over the year.  

90% equates to 19 days absence over the year.   

D-SIDE DAVE!! 

 

Dave from D-side came to talk to 

Reception on Monday. He had his 

friends Chloe, Jake, Megan and 

Max with him to talk to us about 

different feelings. We even 

played feelings bingo and won! Dave also talked to us about 

healthy and unhealthy foods and how to keep safe with 

medicines. We all answered his questions really well and used 

our listening ears for the whole time Dave was with us.  

SPORTS WEEK—NEXT WEEK!! 

It is sports weeks next week! There are lots of things going on at 

school and a letter was emailed out this week with all the 

information on. It is going to be a fun and amazing week. Let's 

get Park Spring moving! 

 

Sports Day is Thursday 22 June  

10am-12pm Years 1,2,3  

11am-12pm Reception  

12pm-1pm WHOLE SCHOOL LUNCH  

1-3pm Years 4,5,6  

1-2pm Nursery end of the week  

'A' classes (RA, 1A, 2A, 3A, 4A, 5A, 6A) wear PE uniform with a 

white T-shirt- they are the white team!  

'B' classes (End of the Week Nursery, RB, 1B, 2B, 3B, 4B, 5B, 6B) 

wear PE uniform with a blue T-shirt - they are the blue team!  

You are all more than welcome to come and watch your child/

ren) and join us on the field for a picnic lunch or to buy 

something from the BBQ run by FOPS. You should have received 

your invites.  



BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

 

If your child attends our breakfast 

and after school provision, please 

can you check your parent pay to 

make sure all your fees are all up-to-date.  

If you are in arrears with your fees at the end of the school 

term, we will not be able to guarantee a place for your child 

in the new school year. 

HOLIDAYS 

 

If you are taking your child on holiday during 

the school term you MUST make the office 

aware. We also have forms for holidays 

requests that you can complete. Where possible, please take 

your children on holiday during the school holidays. 

YEAR 4 HERD FARM 

 

Last Friday we took the Year 4 children to Herd Farm. We had a fabulous day. The children loved learning about the life of a 

Celt and enjoyed making a testudo and trying on soldier uniforms and seeing what was used in battle.  

 

WATER BOTTLES 
 
Please make sure that your child brings 
their water in a PLASTIC bottle to school—
not glass. This is for health and safety 
reasons. 
We supply water bottles in the office for £1.15 if your child 
needs one. 

YEAR 6 DO SHAKESPHERE 

 
Today Y6 continued their study of authors – perhaps the most 
famous of them all. Lois joined us to teach us to learn and act 
out A Midsummer Night’s Dream. It was sooooo much fun!!!  
 



THURSDAY  
22ND JUNE 2023 










